
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release 
 
 
 
 
 

Milan, 29 March 2017 - Regarding Consob requests for 

clarification on figures circulating on the size of the capital 

increase required for the recapitalization of Il Sole 24 Ore, the 

Company confirms an estimate ranging from 50 to 70 million 

euro. 

Characteristics and procedures of the capital increase, as well as 

the exact figure, are still being finalized and will be promptly 

disclosed to the market. 
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